
An Update on the Guide to the Meeting 
 

Since the Guide to the Meeting was sent out in September, there have been a few developments/updates 

about which we want to make you aware. 

 

Second Zoom Meeting 

 

In the final section of the Guide, titled, “What the Meeting Will Include,” the second paragraph should 

now read, “After the vote, at approximately noon ET, a second Zoom meeting, for which we will only 

have links sent to the four Conference Ministers, will begin.  Those participating on the first Zoom 

meeting will not need to leave that meeting to witness this.  The results of the votes from all four 

Conferences will be shared at that time, and we anticipate that there will be a time of prayer and 

reflection.” 

 

Logistics at First Reformed UCC 

 

For those coming in person to First Reformed United Church of Christ, there are a few logistical pieces 

about which we want you to be aware. 

 

Entering the Building: Please enter the building via the glass doors at the ground level in the educational 

wing, which should be open.  We are planning on having signs pointing toward these doors.  Please do 

not try to enter via doors that are not glass. 

 

Registration: We are planning to locate the registration table at the front of the sanctuary at First 

Reformed United Church of Christ.   

 

Parking:  We are hoping to reserve the parking lot behind the educational wing at First Reformed United 

Church of Christ for those who have physical disabilities.  Parking is available at metered spaces 

throughout the city of Greensburg and it is free on Saturdays.  Please do not park in reserved spaces, but 

otherwise there should be ample parking within reasonable walking distance to the church. 

 

Restrooms:  There are men’s and women’s restrooms on the first floor, where Fellowship Hall is located.  

There is a unisex restroom near the sanctuary upstairs. 

 

Accessibility:  We will plan to have wheelchairs available on both the first and second floor for anyone 

who may need them.  There is a chair lift in the stairwell between the first and second floors.  We are 

planning to have signs directing people to the sanctuary and hope to have people available to help if 

physical assistance is needed.  If you have a physical challenge and stairs are difficult for you and you 

don’t feel comfortable using a chairlift, you may want to consider joining the meeting via Zoom. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as can make it, either in person or via Zoom, on November 9! 

 

 


